Broomhill Infant School



Beech Hill Road Sheffield S10 2SA

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936

E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk
Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk

Head teacher: Jane Barnes

Teacher Strike - Wednesday 1st February

Dear Parents and Carers

With regard to the first of the planned strike days, scheduled for Wednesday 1st February some of our teaching staff are exercising their right to strike.

As headteacher, I am in full support of my teachers and therefore will not be covering teachers who have made this decision.

Consequently, the arrangements for Wednesday 1^{st} February will be:

Red Base will be open as usual.

Yellow Base will be CLOSED.

Green Base will be open as usual.

Blue Base will be CLOSED.

I apologise for the disruption that this will cause. The industrial action will not affect your child's attendance.

Best Wishes

Jane Barnes















